
 
 
VIA EMAIL 

 

December 9, 2020 

 

Ms. Monica Auer 

Ottawa, ON 

 

Our files: A-2020-00088 & A-2020-00090/ JRC 

 

Dear Ms. Auer, 

 

This is in response to your requests under the Access to Information Act dated October 29, 2020, received by our 

office on November 12, 2020 for the following: 

 

A-2020-00088: 

 

“The date when CBC's Board of Directors was asked to approve Tandem.” 

 

A-2020-00090: 

 

“The date when CBC's Board of Directors approved Tandem.” 

 

Please note that no records were found that respond to your requests.       

 

Please be advised that you are entitled to complain to the Information Commissioner concerning the processing of 

your requests within sixty days of the receipt of this notice.  In the event you decide to avail yourself of this right, 

your notice of complaint should be addressed to: 

 

Office of the Information Commissioner of Canada 

30 Victoria Street 

Gatineau, Québec K1A 1H3 

 

You can also file your complaint by internet at the following electronic address:  

 

http://www.oic-ci.gc.ca/eng/lc-cj-logde-complaint-deposer-plainte.aspx 

 

Should you have any questions concerning the processing of your requests, please contact Jennifer Chabot 

jennifer.chabot@cbc.ca. Kindly quote our file number assigned to your requests, as it appears in the upper right 

corner of this letter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

For: Peter Hull 

Senior Director, Access to Information and Privacy 
Coordinator, Access to Information 
CBC/Radio-Canada 

181 Queen Street 

P.O. Box 3220 Station C 

Ottawa, Ontario K1Y 1E4 


